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Date: July 28, 2020

To: Navigator Schools Board of Directors
From: Kevin Sved, CEO

Subject: Supplemental On-Site Learning Plan

Background

OnJuly 17, Governor Gavin Newsom announced that if a county has been on the monitoring list
within the last 14 days, a school must conduct distance learning only, until the county has been
off the monitoring list for at least 14 days.

The following on-site functions will continue on-site during “distance learning only”:

Food services

Student device and instructional material distribution

Clerical, custodial, maintenance, and other administrative functions

Instructional staff members who individually choosing to provide distance learning
services from the school site

After school and child care programming provided by partner organizations including
YMCA and One World ( a private child care provider serving students from Gilroy Prep.)

Personnel will be required to adhere to proper social distancing, face coverings, and related
safety measures as outlined in the 2020-21 Operations Manual.

With appropriate on-site safety measures, staff would also like to provide the following on-site
student services during this period of distance learning:

Supervised learning centers for students not accessing distance learning from home,
Intervention support for struggling students,

Student and family counseling,

Teacher and student meet and greets, and

Special education services and student assessments.

Current guidance from State and County public health officials does not specifically address
whether these supplemental on-site learning activities require a waiver to operate.

Recommended Action

It is recommended that the Board approve staff to implement on-site student activities listed on
this memorandum unless not allowable without a waiver, in which case a waiver will be
submitted.
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